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TO:​ Dundy County Stratton Board of Education 
 
FROM:​ Sandy O’Neil, Principal 
 
DATE:​ September 2, 2025 
 
SUBJECT:​ Mid-Term Graduation Request 
 
Jasper Foster has submitted a request to be considered for Mid-Term Graduation. He presented a 
letter requesting consideration for this position and has the support of his mother. Jasper plans to 
attend basic training for the Army National Guard starting on January 5, 2026. I have reviewed 
Jasper’s educational files, and as of December 2025, he will have met the requirements of the 
Dundy County Stratton School district. This is contingent upon Jasper receiving a C grade or higher 
for all of his classes this semester. I am recommending that the board approve Jasper’s request for 
early graduation. 
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